
Submitter: Cheryl Smith 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB611 

I oppose this SB611 in that it doesn't require enough requirement for a person to be 

actively seeking citizenship.  I think this stop gap might be ok, but we already see too 

many people draining tax dollars for years without any changes for the client moving 

away from subsidies. Please don't pass this bill without revisions. 


